IIS/CIR/046/2024-2025 19/09/2024

Dear Parents,

"Greetings from IIS Family"

This is to inform you that in view of the imminent School Evaluation by the team from the Quality Directorate of MOE, we are sharing the survey link which needs to be filled by the **parents from KG – XII.** Filling of questionnaire by every parent is must which will contribute to 100% participation in the survey.

Parents' survey link (KG - XII)	https://forms.office.com/r/J5ViQ6LbMh

The survey link will be active w.e.f 19/09/2024 and parents are advised to fill the survey questionnaire on or before 3/10/2024, 11 pm.

Please note the school name to be selected from the drop down should be **International Indian Private School.**

We seek your cooperation and support in order to complete the survey on time.

Stay Safe & healthy!

PRINCIPAL Ms. Qurat Ul Ain